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Updated Payment Rules for Trabecular Bone Scans  

and Bone Density Studies  

 

To keep our valued care delivery partners informed, MVP Health Care® (MVP) is sharing that effective 

September 1, 2023, we are updating payment rules for Trabecular Bone Scans and Bone Density Studies.  

CPT codes 77089, 77090, 77091, and 77092 for Trabecular Bone Scans will no longer receive separate payment 

because they are incidental to the Bone Density Studies using central and peripheral dual-energy X-ray 

absorptiometry (DXA) CPT codes 77080, 77081, and 77085 used for the DXA scan.  

This will apply to all MVP Commercial plans, Medicare Advantage plans, and Medicaid Managed Care  plans.  

Thank you for your continued partnership and collaboration as we work toward our shared goals of providing 

high quality and efficient care. 

This communication should be viewed by: 

Physician/Diagnostic Radiology Providers 

Primary Care Providers 

Claims and Billing Department 

Facility/Practice staff 

 

 


